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| am writing in support of the Termination of Pregnancy (Live Births) Amendment Bill 2024. Every
child is a unique, valuable, human being — even in the womb. But every year, hundreds of late-term
babies are born alive in failed abortions and denied pain relief or life-saving care. This is tragic - a
horrifying and shameful human rights abuse. These are children and they deserve the same
protection as every other child under Australian law, not treated as medical waste. Greater
protections are in place for much less valuable and precious members of our natural world and the
continued maltreatment of babies must be reversed.| respectfully call on you to support this Bill,

so that babies born alive in abortions are given life-saving care.This is the very least they deserve.



